## Our January 6, 2025 Legacy Lecture Series features Kurt Ivie, a member of the Washington City Council

From: Marilyn Lamoreaux (marilyn.lamoreaux@utahtech.edu)

To: Tom.Nead@hotmail.com; pamelanead@comcast.net; kevanderson@pacbell.net; kurtfivie@gmail.com

Date: Friday, December 20, 2024 at 08:56 AM MST

## Dear Friends!

We wish you a very Merry Christmas! We are pleased to announce that our Legacy Lecture Series speaker on Monday, January 6, 2025, will be Kurt Ivie. The meeting will be held in the St. George Tabernacle from 12 to 1 p.m.

Kurt Ivie was born and raised in St. George. After he graduated from Dixie High School, he served a mission in Scotland and Ireland. Upon returning home, he graduated from Dixie College, Southern Utah University with a B.S. in Geology, and Utah State University with an M.S. in Education.

He retired from being an educator of 32 years, and a baseball coach at Dixie High for 30 years, in 2020. He founded "Raingutter Specialist" in 1990 that is still in operation.

He was elected to the Washington City Council in 2019 and was re-elected in 2023. He serves on the Utah State Legislative Policy Committee, State Water Working Board, and many local boards and committees. Since he is on the State Water Board, he is aware that water is a concern to most people in this area. He will talk about that issue in his presentation.

Kurt has 3 daughters and 1 son (deceased), and 3 grandsons. He enjoys watching sports, riding ATVs and visiting his house in Enterprise. He is passionate about supporting Veterans and the military.

We look forward to Kurt's presentation on January 6. We hope you will join us. Thank you for your support of the Legacy Lecture Series.

Sincerely, Kevin Anderson

about:blank 1/1